
In regards to the proposed changes concerning investments, please be advised that I do not 
agree that I should have to provide my personal financial information to an investment sales 
person.  The salesperson, in turn makes a decission as to whether I can afford to invest.  I feel, 
as an investor, that I have the mentality to make that decision and in no way agree with this 
proposal. 
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